
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ken Moore 
Sent: December 10, 2020 10:13 AM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Caledon Council 

As a concerned citizen of Caledon, having lived here for 40 years, my wife Angie and I object to reducing 
our representation on council by two members, and especially moving those members to Brampton. At 
this period in the expansion of development in our area, we need less pressure on our citizens to reduce 
the open spaces we now enjoy. We never intended to live in a high density area here in the north end of 
Caledon. 

Please present our objections at your upcoming meeting. 

Ken & Angela Moore 
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